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MINUTES OF MEETING - COMMITTEE ON TAXATION - 56TH ASSEMBLY SESSION 
February 11, 1971 

PRESENT: Kean, Swallow, May, Smalley, Glaser, Smith 

ABSENT: Mr. Lingenfelter 

GUESTS: Keith Ashworth, Assemblyman 
Ray Knisley 
Harold Laird, City of Las Vegas 
James Whitmore, City of Ely 
G. Etchevery, City of Ely 
Garey Harrison, City of Ely 
R. Prince, Assemblyman 
Joe Dini, Assemblyman 
Marjorie Foote, Assemblyman 
Curtis Blyth, Municipal Association 
Cy Ryan UPI 

The meeting was convened at 8:20 a.m. 

Mr. Harold Laird discussed the study he had made entitled "Revenue 
Sharing Proposal, State of Nevada - Local Governments". The concept 
is based on equal assessment of propertv through out the State, with 
more taxes going directly to the State and then being redistributed 
to the counties, cities and schools on an equitable basis. The 
State would have more control over local taxing and the counties and 
cities less control. 

The Committee members were concerned as to specific items affected by 
tax increases; the amount the counties would pay into the state 
distributive fund and the amount they would get back in return; the 
counties that would gain and counties that would lose by this system 
and why. 

Arrangements were made with the delegation from White Pine County for 
their presentation to be made Friday, February 12th. 

Meeting adjourned. 




